
Version 100 (4/1/20) Date Code Update
Effective April 9th, 2020, the 503INT International Power Supply is being manufactured and shipped with 
updated Version 100 (4/1/20) firmware.

Features

Improved Zone Reporting
Previously, when AC power failure occured and the battery was good, the 503INT would occasionally 
incorrectly report a faulted state for the Zone 2 Output Trouble. With updated Version 100 firmware, 
this issue no longer occurs.

Obtaining the New Firmware
To order the new 503INT International Power Supply with updated Version 100 (4/1/20) firmware, contact 
DMP Customer Service at 1.866.266.2826.
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